From: Mitzie Fiedler MFiedler@venicegov.com

Subject: Fwd: Thank you

Date: Feb 25, 2019 at 9:05:48 AM

io: goflyn@gmail.com

Get Outlook for iOS

From: Karen Hoffschmidt < khoffschmidt@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 21, 2019 12:48:07 PM

To: City Council

Subject: Thank you

To Mayor Holic, City Council Members and Chief Mattmuller:

On behalf of the Gulf Shores Homeowners Association, I would like to extend our thank you for reducing the speed limit and posting new signs on Gulf Drive, between Harbor and Nokomis. It appears to have been helpful.

At our recent annual meeting several members complained about cars speeding on the section of Nokomis Avenue from The Corso south to the end at Airport Road. Because Nokomis is a major through street it may not seem reasonable to lower the speed limit. However, we feel speeding would decrease if the police department could monitor the speeds on Nokomis on a more frequent basis. It was also suggested that, when available, an unoccupied police car might be parked on the vacant property at the southwest corner of Nokomis Avenue South and The Corso, also to discourage speeding.

We believe that the above actions would help make the streets in our neighborhood safer for bicycle and pedestrian traffic. Thank you very much for your consideration.

Gerald Hoffschmidt

931 Circle Drive

President, Gulf Shores Homeowners Association

